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Welcome

Good morning and welcome to Portstewart Presbyterian Church. 
This announcement sheet is designed to keep you up to date with church life.  Our Minister is Stuart Morrow, and he is available if you need to speak with him after the service or at another time.
Stuart Morrow
02870836232
07515553939





Stu



art Morrow 
0751555393


[bookmark: _Hlk114740310]PRAYERTIME before worship in the Centenary Room 9.45 – 10.10 am

CRECHE is in the Creche Room from 10.15 am




What’s happening
21st to 27th April 2024


Sunday	   Prayer and Praise 6.30 pm in the  
                  Centenary Room
                  Youth Fellowship 6.30 pm Church Hall

Monday  Kirk Session Meeting at 7.30 pm in the  
                  Minor Hall
Wednesday Little Treasures (Mums and Tots)  
                  10.00 am – 12.00 noon in the Minor Hall 
                 
                  Church Art Group 10.30 – 12.30 pm in  
                  the Main Hall
Thursday Bible Study Group will meet in the Minor  
                  Hall at 7.30 pm.
Saturday  Craft classes 11.00 am – 3.00 pm in 
                  the Minor Hall.  Please see note overleaf  
                  for full details.
                  Blaze 6.00 pm and CHILL 7.30 pm
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Please remember the food bank in the vestibule.









	
[bookmark: _Hlk114740373]



Welcome Rota
April	Mervyn Pyper, Robin Gawne, Cathy Martin, Joy Teese

Creche Rota	
21st April	Barbara Hall and Julia Morrow
28th April	Maude Lyttle and Julie Watters
5th May		Mary Acheson and Maureen Moore
                   
Flowers		The church flowers today were kindly donated by 
		Mrs Betty Cummins in memory of her husband Harry
        
Treasure Hunters   
April		Wendy Porter and team	

Tea and coffee will be served in the Link after the morning service

Other Notices



CRAFT CLASSES for the Christmas tree festival in November will continue on Saturday 27th April 11.00 – 3.00 pm in the Minor Hall. Please come along to help make decorations and items for display.


TERRACE ROW LADIES’ MINISTRY DAY on Saturday 27th April 9.30 am – 1.00 pm.  The theme is ‘Hope for Transformation’ and there will be a Floral Demonstration and Personal Story.  Full details are on the posters in the Vestibule and Link.


ALCOHOLIC ANONYMOUS MEETINGS are held in the Centenary Room weekly on Thursday evenings at 8.30 pm.  If you know of anyone who would find these meetings helpful please pass this information on to them.


FOR FESTIVAL OF REMEMBRANCE IN NOVEMBER  About five thousand knitted or crocheted poppies are needed for this event.  If you would like to assist please contact Hazel at 0782110303 or Helen at 07900922383 for patterns/details. 
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Sunday Evenings
6.30 pm Church Hall
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Points for Prayer


Sunday 21st April 
The Youth Fellowship is meeting tonight. Please pray for our young teenagers. Pray particularly for their walk with God. Pray for them as they start to make their way into a bigger and less sheltered world that the grounding they’ve had in the gospel would enable them to stand firm. 

Monday 22nd April
Brian Hall has taken over as Clerk of Session from Peter O’Neill. Take time this morning to thank God for Peter’s years of service but also pray for Brian as he takes up this new roll within the life of Kirk Session and our congregation. 

Tuesday 23rd April
[bookmark: _Hlk155770850]Continue to pray for Samantha Armitage-McPeak our congregational secretary. Thank God for the way in which she helps to guide and hold the committee accountable to agreed action plans. Pray for our committee as they wrestle with big questions over budgets and plans for the future. 

Wednesday 24th April
Michelle is thinking through ways in which we as a church can encourage families within our local community to engage more with the bible. She is also praying through how best to disciple our own teenagers. Pray for Michelle as she engages in what can be draining work. Pray that she would begin to see the fruit of her labours and be encouraged. 

Thursday 25th April 
The church office is open today. Cynthia, our office administrator, continues to faithfully ensure much of the routine of church life carries on. Thank God for Cynthia who not only provides this much needed administrative function but also provides a listening ear to all who visit the office or phone in. 


Friday 26th April
Thank God for Stanley Stewart who has been standing in for Stuart when he has been in Ballywillan. Pray for Stanley and Valerie as they continue to work among the asylum seekers teaching English. Thank God for the relationships that have already been built up and pray that they would help people who are a long way from home feel more at home. 

Saturday 27h April
Pray for the life of our congregation. Pray for our music team and the tech team. Pray for Ronnie as he takes care of our buildings. Pray also for the many volunteers who help at different programmes and events. Thank God for the witness we provide to our town and pray that God in his grace would enable that witness to bear fruit. 





               If you would like more information about life in Portstewart Presbyterian, then please complete this slip and place in the offering plate or give to any of the elders at the door or visit www.portstewartpresbyterian.org

Name                                                    Address                                                    Tel:

I would like to know more about:

Youth Work   [image: ]        Men’s Ministry [image: ]        Women’s Ministry [image: ]	         Visit from Minister [image: ]































Please note: As our Church Services are recorded and available to watch on the church website anyone not wishing to be on camera should sit in the balcony.
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A quick note:

Paul’s letters to
Philemon and Jude
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